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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

10th March,1942.

Dear Sirs,
I duly received your letter of the 16th
instant respecting the steamship "BRYNYMOR" and much regret
to learn that she has been lost as the result of a collision.
I am pleased to note that all the crew were
saved, and thank you for your information.

I en, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Messrs Ambrose, Davies Assistant Secretary,
& Matthews Limited, '
Whittington House,
5, Whittington Avenue,
Leadenhall Streset,
LONDON,E.C. 3.



